
 

Office Hours : 7:30am – 3:30pm     Office: 360-582-3300  &  Bus Garage: 360-582-3274 
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360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl Pillon, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cpillon@sequimschools.org 

November 17th            Family Newsletter  

“The Poinsettia Sale wrapped up this week. They  
sold 349 plants & wreaths! Thank you to everyone who 
ordered. Pickup will be Nov. 29, location TBD.  
 
Turkey Trot: Halfway to the $20k goal! There’s still 
time to register your student and help run right past 
their goal!” Click on the logo below. 
 

Greywolf Turkey Trot Jog-A-Thon 

Wed. 11/22  8:45am to 11am 

All students will run, walk, 
skip, and jump their way 
around our gym. 

If you haven’t started fund-
raising with friends and  
family, please click on this 
handy link :) 

o The class who raises the most money over the  
weekend will earn a fancy decorated lunchroom 
on Monday! 

o Please encourage your child to dress in shades of 
brown, orange, and red.  

 
Flyers are attached with more details and/or they can 

be found online, www.gwe.sequimschools.org/
our_school . Click on the logos below to sign-up! 

 

INTERESTED IN VOLUNEERING 
360-504-6810 or  

SequimElementaryPTA@gmail.com 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

20) 21) 22)  

o Turkey Trot 
Jog-A-Thon 

o Early Release 
11:15 

23)  24) 

 

27) 28) 29)  
Vision &  
Hearing 
Screening—
Lion’s Club 

30)  
Vision & 
Hearing 
Screening 

1) Holiday 
Bazaar 
Dec. 2nd 
& 3rd 

4)  
12 Days 
of Giving 
begins 

5) 6) 7) Winter 
Fest Family 
Night 

8) Early 
Release 

 

¿Preguntas? Llama  
a Sra. Carlson,  
360-582-3310,  

por ayuda. 

Scholastic Book Fair—Library Nov. 27th– Dec. 3rd 

Thanksgiving 
Break 

No School 

Greywolf families, 

Even though we are only half-way through November, we are already looking ahead to big 
things in December!  Stay tuned for more details on after-school tutoring  
opportunities beginning December 5th, which will be by invite only.  We will also be sending out  
information on our Winterfest family night on December 7th!   

As we move into the coming week, please know that we are thankful for our time spent with you during confer-
ences, thankful for your children, and thankful for the opportunity to help them learn and grow! 

Mrs. Lopez 
GWE Principal 

 

Get ready for the 12 Days of Giving!  

This is our local food bank’s largest donation event 
for the holidays. The 1st donation day will be  
December 4th. Stay tuned for the item of the day 
donation calendar coming soon! 

The Book Fair is Coming! 
Nov. 27 to Dec. 3rd 

PTA Sign-Up Genius to Volunteer 

o Greywolf Book Fair: Sign-up Link 
o Bazaar: Sign-up Link 

mailto:vbalint@sequimschools.org
mailto:mduchow@sequimschools.org
https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/register
https://gwe.sequimschools.org/our_school/news_family_handbook_updates
https://gwe.sequimschools.org/our_school/news_family_handbook_updates
mailto:sequimelementarypta@gmail.com
https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/register
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0849AAAB22A7FDC25-45808882-greywolf?fbclid=IwAR0JL1BFdKJQsz7h6DQgIKG--PPhyCGvI99uha-wS1lEG8MlKRbsLhP6OaU#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0849AAAB22A7FDC25-46078917-greywolf#/




Questions? 

sequimelementarypta@gmail.com  

360-504-6810 

So far 

$5,820  

has been  

donated! 

https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/register
https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/register
mailto:sequimelementarypta@gmail.com


Questions? 

sequimelementarypta@gmail.com  

360-504-6810 

mailto:sequimelementarypta@gmail.com


GREYWOLF STUDENTS WILL BE 

SCREENED ON  

NOVEMBER 29TH AND 30TH 

UNLESS YOU RETURN THE  

OPT-OUT SECTION BELOW 




